
Educational Policy Committee- Chair’s Report 
 
The EPC had a meeting scheduled November 2nd 

 
1. Meeting was canceled because Chair was unable to meet with Joni to discuss 

revisions of No Show Policy until that morning. 
 

2. Suggested revisions to the policy will be distributed to the committee this week 

 
Good News 

 
1. No Show Policy will be up for vote soon, I hope…. 

 
Bad News 

 
1. Discussion of Fast Track derailed progress on other policies but we are moving 

forward 

 

Next EPC Meeting  12/1/2017 
 

-Submitted by Chair Toni Cravens 
 


